
FLUSHING C of E PRIMARY SCHOOL
Nourishing to flourish in our world.

NEWSLETTER 

secretary@flushing.cornwall.sch.uk Friday  28th April 2023
This half term our school focus is: Forgiveness

Attendance

Dolphins:  93.3%
Seals: 94.8%

Starfish: 97.7%
Seahorses: 100%

Well done Seahorses!

Praise Certificates
Dolphins: Ruben, Rafey and Eddie

Seals: Corinne and Theo
Starfish: Tally and Amory 
Seahorses: Jay and Korra

Congratulations Everybody!

Dates for your diary
Monday 1st May - Bank Holiday- School closed for pupils
Friday 5th May  - Coronation Celebrations; children to come 
to school wearing red, white and/or blue! (more details to follow!) 
Monday 8th May – Bank Holiday- school closed for pupils
Tuesday 9th May - Year 6 SATS Week starts
Saturday 20th May – Sponsored Walk- from Flushing to Mylor! 
(More details to follow!)
Monday 29th May - Half term
Monday 12th June - Class photos 
Wednesday 14th -16th June- Dolphin Class Residential
Friday 21st July – End of Summer term
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Hockey Win!
There was a special assembly this week, featuring 

Mr. Bidgood from Penryn College.   
He came into Flushing to present medals and a lovely trophy to 
the children.  Mr. Bidgood praised the team’s tenacity and great 

sportmanship and noted that their potential had been spotted, by 
staff at Penryn, quite early on in the tournament!

Well done to all our sporting legends- but especially to:
Kees, Carter, Connie, Oscar, Torrin, Barnaby and Huw 

Now I just need to get us a trophy cabinet!!

Ferry News
The ferry have informed us that for the 
next two weeks it will restricted to 12 on 
both incoming and outgoing journeys; so 

please be prepared 
to make alternative arrangements, 
possibly at short notice if needed.  

Flushing


